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To: All parties and the developer 
 
Re: EA1314-01 – Comments on the inclusion of the document describing updated 

environmental variables related to the Jay project and the Bathurst herd to the 
public record 

 
 
Dominion Diamond Ekati Corporation and GNWT have commented on the request by IEMA 
for the inclusion of information describing the updated environmental variables related to the 
Jay project and the Bathurst herd.  Dominion objects to the evidence being placed on the 
record1.  The GNWT has no concerns2.  No other parties commented on the inclusion of the 
information. 
 
The Review Board will review the matter and present its ruling on the inclusion of the 
evidence by the commencement of the public hearing on Monday September 14th, 2015. 
 
 
The Review Board contact for the Jay Project is: 
 
 
 
Chuck Hubert 
Senior EA Officer 
Mackenzie Valley Review Board 
Tel (867) 766-7052 
Fax: (867) 766-7074 
Email: chubert@reviewboard.ca 
 
 

                                                             
1 http://www.reviewboard.ca/upload/project_document/EA1314-
01_Response_Letter_to_MVRB_re_IEMA_late_evidence.PDF   
2 http://www.reviewboard.ca/upload/project_document/EA1314-
01_GNWT_letter_to_MVEIRB_re_IEMA_late_submission.PDF   
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